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Dear Cristhia,
We are grateful for all of our collaborators
and individuals who support El Puente MO.
Everything we do is because of your love and
support.

During this time of thanksgiving, we want to
share back with you a bit of how you have
helped improve our community.

Because of you, we are able to provide
essential resources to over 700 individuals
in over 500 households.

Because of you, we are strengthening our
community in California, MO. We opened a
second location providing educational and
social services and other resources.

Because of you, we are able to receive
individuals who are in need of translation
services for healthcare and navigating our
community systems.

These are just a few ways your generosity
and love has allowed us to be present today
in the lives of so many people. We are deeply
grateful for you.



Thank you!
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